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Subject: Kruger Energy - Section 81 Application 
 
 
Ontario Energy Board  
P.O. Box 2319, 
2300 Yonge Street,  
26th Floor Toronto,  
ON M4P 1E4  
 
 
November 20, 2007  
 
 
Attention: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 
 
Dear Sirs: 
 
EB-2007-0691 - KRUGER ENERGY INC. - PROPOSAL UNDER SECTION 81 
 
Please excuse our late submission of this letter. The notice of application did not come to our 
attention as it was only published in local Chatham-Kent newspapers which escaped our notice. 
 
We seek intervenor status regarding this matter. Invenergy Wind Canada ULC 
(“Invenergy”) has direct interest in the Kruger plans for a transmission substation (“TS”) 
in the Bloomfield area of Chatham-Kent.  Invenergy has been frustrated in its attempts to 
obtain distribution-connected queue positions with Hydro-One in this area given the 
limited capacity of the Kent TS.  

Invenergy has, to its knowledge, the largest position in wind energy projects in Chatham-
Kent, with over 200 MW of possible transmission connected projects in the former 
township of Raleigh, Chatham-Kent  (adjacent to Kruger’s proposed Bloomfield TS), and 
three frustrated (“below the red line”) and one active  Hydro-One CIA applications for 
distribution connected project at Kent TS. In addition, Invenergy has 200 MW of possible 
transmission connected projects in the former township of Dover, Chatham-Kent, two 
frustrated (“below the red line”) and two active Hydro-One CIA applications for 
distribution connected project at Wallaceburg TS. 

Invenergy intends to actively participate in these proceedings if granted intervenor status, 
when necessary, and wishes to reserve the right to address any issues it deems relevant 
and material to its interests.   



In addition, Invenergy has both experience and expertise to make submissions to assist 
the Board in its determination of the economic prudence and cost effectiveness of the 
Kruger proposal. 

Invenergy would wish to ensure that it can obtain access to the proposed Kruger 
Bloomfield TS.            

Thank you again for your consideration of this request.  If you have any questions, please 
do not hesitate to contact us.  We look forward to hearing from you.  

 
Mark Bell 
Director, Canada 
Invenergy Canada 
12 King Street West 
Bolton, Ontario 
Canada 
L7E 1C7 
tel: 905 857 69 36 
mbell@invenergycanada.com 
 


